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the reference numbers used are those in ExQ2.
4.3.8 this is no longer relevant as NG have proposed to use the route for construction put forward by the house owners.
4.3.9 a site meeting was held to discuss these matters on 30.6.23 and NG are due to come back to the house owners with
proposals.
4.3.11 the letter from NG dated 3.7.23 confirms that the access for construction of towers sp005 and 6 will be from sp004
and that there is no need to remove the hedge opposite the houses or underground the Northern Powergrid overhead line
in the same location.It is our understanding that NG will putting forward this alternative access proposal by deadline 5 and
we will comment on this once the proposal has been published .
4.3.12 the owners once the landscape issues are bottomed out intend to proceed to a voluntary agreement.


